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GLEN ARBOR TOWNSHIP 
Planning Commission 

 

 

October 3, 2019 

 

 

CALL TO ORDER:  
Chairman Lance Roman called the meeting of the Planning Commission to order at 

7:00 P.M. 

 

ROLL CALL:  
Present were:  Lance Roman,  Bill Stege,  Bob Ihme, John Peppler and Pam Lysaght  

 

AGENDA:  

Approved 

 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES:  
The minutes of the September meeting were approved by a motion from Lysaght 

and supported by Peppler.  Motion carried. 

 
CORRESPONDENCE: 

 

TOWNSHIP BOARD REPORT:   
Peppler reported: 

• The Fire Department has one paramedic slot still open. 

• The paving of Cheney Road and Port Oneida Road is almost finished. 

• The Township Office is upgrading their computer equipment. 

•  Michelle Aucello has been hired as the new Deputy Clerk. 

 
ZONING ADMINISTRATORS REPORT: 

 

ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS REPORT: 

Lysaght reported that there is nothing pending at this time. 

 

PUBLIC COMMENTS: 

 

BUSINESS: 
1. Proposed revised ordinance organization review . 

Cypher, Lysaght, Plessner  and Stege will work together reviewing the 

Ordinance and presents the results to the Commission.  

Roman will forward an electronic copy starting from where we ended at the 

last meeting. 



 

 

 

PUBLIC COMMENTS: 

 

COMMISSION MEMBER COMMENTS:   

. 

ADJOURNMENT: 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:36 by Chairman Lance Roman. 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted  

Bill Stege  

Planning Commission   


